
Hello,
Last November Jackie and I visited Highfurlong School because they had contacted us following a 
recommendation from another school to help with their RE.
The children have a wide range of special educational needs, complex medical conditions and multiple 
learning and communication disabilities.
The staff were really keen to book Christmas Journey which with hindsight was probably not the best 
thing to do, we just werent prepared or equipped to meet their needs.

The pupils and staff loved it and very keen for us to visit on a regular basis.
We feel the most important thing at this stage is to build a trusting relationship with the children and 
staff.

So...for the next 3 Monday's 20th, 27th January and 3rd February Helen, Linda and Dave are 
going in for a 15 minute session to 3 small groups introducing a Bible verse/story with sensory visuals 
and hand held resources and to sing some simple songs accompanied by Dave on the guitar.

Although we have visited special schools before this is a giant leap into something completely new. 
Please pray for the children that they would know, feel and respond to the love of Jesus and please pray
for the Team, for wisdom, inspiration and for the Holy Spirit to flow through them so that the love of 
Jesus would be evident for all to see.

If whilst praying you have any Words of knowledge or support please send them in reply to Sue 
LeDieu and she will forward them to the Team.

Much Love and Many Thanks  
Sue Richards


